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Good afternoon

We would please like to object to the proposed Draft Local Plan Site, Case Ref ZA24512, Travellers Site and
Industrial Estate

We would like to object for the following reasons:

The area is already highly congested with cars and lorries. 

 and have seen the traffic constantly increasing due to
the level of development of the surrounding area that has already taken place. (ASDA, Wetherspoons,
Drakehouse Retail Park, extension of Crystal Peaks, Burger King etc).
The increased level of traffic pollution due to all of the above must be already having an impact on the health
and well-being of the families and children who all live nearby. To add more to this already now highly built up
area can have no positive impact as far as we are concerned.
We also now have the issues of traffic cutting through the Springwell estate (which are all family sized houses)
due to them trying to avoid the high level of congestion near Crystal Peaks and Drakehouse areas. It is only a
matter of time before a child gets knocked down.
We are also obviously  concerned that there is already a traveller site approximately 2 miles away. Why does
this area need another one so close?

To build such a development so close to a residential family estate can only have a negative effect on the
residents and their families for all the reasons above.

Many thanks
R & G Shillito
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